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                           This month’s value is Aspiration 
 
 
Welcome back to the Summer Term. I hope everyone had an enjoyable Easter 
Break — it certainly seems like a long time ago now. 

SATs 

This is a very important term for many of the children and staff, with National 
Tests being taken in Year 1, Year 2 and Year 6. Children in Year 1 will be taking 
their Phonics Check later this term and we are really hoping to do even better 
than last year in this important test of children’s ability to read words using 
their phonic knowledge. Year 6 will be taking their End of Key Stage 2 SATs w/c 
May 14th and Year 2 will be taking their End of Key Stage 1 SATs the week 
before. I hope you will join me in wishing all children involved in these tests the 
best of luck and remember, a good night’s sleep and a healthy breakfast will do 
wonders for their ability to achieve well. 

 
Parental Questionnaires 
During Parent’s evening the annual Parental Questionnaires were given out 
asking for your views on the school. Over the Easter break these were 
analysed and the results will be shared on the school website.  

Following the parent questionnaires, we would like to give parents and 
carers the opportunity to meet with teachers and discuss the results and 
work together to continue to grow stronger – your views are important. 
Therefore, during the week commencing 30th April, meetings will take place 
before school and after school to give all parents the chance to attend one of 
them: 
 
Tuesday 1st May: Silver & Gold Classes at 8:30am & 5:00pm 
 
Wednesday 2nd May: Orange, Purple & Green Classes at 8:30am & 5:00pm 
 
Thursday 3rd May: Amber, Emerald & Sapphire Classes at 8:30am & 5:00pm 
 
Friday 4th May: Blue, Yellow & Red Classes at 8:30am & 5:00pm 
 
During these meetings, teachers will also be sharing information about: 
Phonics, SATs, Maths Calculation Policy and the curriculum relevant to 
your child’s learning.  

Kind regards 
 
Mrs Waite 
 
 


